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Thank you to all  of our guests past and future for their understanding during

what is a difficult  time  for us all.  Cumbria is currently in Tier 4 and we

thank everyone for staying away from the area at this present time. 

 

We don't expect to re-open  before March 2021 at the earliest and ask that if

you have any questions you email us at enquiries@lakesidehouse.co.uk.

 

Once we re-open we will continue to adhere to the guidelines and ask all

guests to confirm where they are  travelling from before they arrive.  

 

We will not be able to accept bookings from guests travelling areas deemed

unsafe by gov.uk.

 

All bookings that are cancelled as a direct impact of Covid 19 will be amended

free of charge to an alternative date.


